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Parent Orientation for Grade 1- O 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings! 

We are pleased to invite you to the Parent Orientation for Grade 1 O, scheduled on Saturday, 

30th August 2025, from 10:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. at the school auditorium. 

This session will provide you with an overview of the academic framework, assessment 

methods, and expectations for the academic year 2025–26. 

🔔 Important: 

 Attendance is mandatory. 

 The orientation is exclusively for parents. 

We look forward to your presence, active engagement, and continued support in shaping a 

successful learning journey for our students. 

Regards, 

 

 
 

Principal 

Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 
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Acknowledgement 

 

I, __________________________________, parent of ________________________________,  

 

studying in 1-O confirm my attendance at the Parent Orientation on August 30th , 2025. 

 

 

Name of the Parent: _________________________        Signature : ______________________ 

 


